
Up to $50,000 
Robbery of United States Postal Service Letter Carrier 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspect(s) involved in the robbery of a United States Postal Service (USPS) letter carrier 

that occurred on Thursday, June 8, 2023, at approximately 5:20 p.m. 
at 1940 Old Trolley Road, Summerville, SC 29485. 

       The suspect is described as a young Black male with medium build.  

Postal Inspectors are asking anyone with information about this robbery to please contact them. 

The suspect(s)should be considered armed and dangerous. 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THE PERSONS YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 4053065
All information will be kept strictly confidential




